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STATEMENT BY SENATOR JOHN McCAIN
ON PRESIDENT TRUMP’S DECISION TO
END DACA
Washington, D.C. – U.S. Senator John McCain (R-AZ) released the following statement today
on President Trump’s decision to end the Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA)
program:

“President Trump’s decision to eliminate DACA is the wrong approach to immigration policy at a
time when both sides of the aisle need to come together to reform our broken immigration
system and secure the border.

“I strongly believe that children who were illegally brought into this country through no fault of
their own should not be forced to return to a country they do not know. The 800,000 innocent
young people granted deferred action under DACA over the last several years are pursuing
degrees, starting careers, and contributing to our communities in important ways. While I
disagreed with President Obama’s unilateral action on this issue, I believe that rescinding
DACA at this time is an unacceptable reversal of the promises and opportunities that have been
conferred to these individuals.

“The federal government has a responsibility to defend and secure our borders, but we must do
so in a way that upholds all that is decent and exceptional about our nation. I will be working
with my colleagues on both sides of the aisle to devise and pass comprehensive immigration
reform, which will include the DREAM Act.”

AILA Doc. No 17090579.  (Posted 9/5/17)

https://www.mccain.senate.gov/public/index.cfm/press-releases?ID=E1DFA7A9-1FCA-4F7D-8CDC-F84E00599E47



